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Hello Praying Friends, 

Once again we rejoice with the opportunity to share with you what 

wonderful things the Lord has done and is doing around us here in 

the Philippines.  We had Deaf Revival services with Bro. Dave Smith 

and Bro. Joey Ragsdale.  The Lord blessed us with good attendance 

and most of all a sweet Spirit.  Our deaf and hearing alike were 

encouraged by the Lord and drawn closer to Him through His Spirit.   

One young lady, Angela Mae who is 20 years old came after being invited by our 

deaf pastor.  Angela did not attend church anywhere, not even a catholic chapel.  

It is rare to find someone who does not claim any religious affiliation at all.  

After watching closely to the preaching (ASL) of the Word of God, Angela 

accepted the Lord as her personal Saviour.  She came back the next night and was 

very attentive to the preaching and came to the altar  seeking to draw closer to the 

Lord and know more about Him.  We thank the Lord for this young lady.  

Bible College classes have resumed.  We thank the Lord for the students the Lord has sent for us to train.  The 

old proverb is “give a man a fish and you feed him for a day but if you teach him to fish, you can feed him for a 

lifetime.”  One of the aspects of our training program is livelihood.  We are in the process of developing our 

property and facilities for this ministry.  Currently we are growing fruits and vegetables.  We just started raising 

goats, pigs and fish.  Hopefully this will enable the ministry to become completely indigenous. Pictured below 

are the beginnings of some of these projects.  We need $5000 to complete all these livelihood projects.  Would 

you please pray about having a part in this?  We need to build a chicken house, fish aquarium, as well as buying 

the stock to get started.  I know to some this may sound crazy but our desire is to leave behind a ministry that 

will be able to sustain itself by taking care of its staff and continue reaching people with the Gospel.  These 

livelihood projects will help make that more possible.  Would you please help us do this?  You may memo any 

help for this project as “Murray – Livelihood Project”.  God bless you all.     

 

 

 

 

 

Your servants in the Philippines,  Bro. Chris, Amy, Andrew & Caleb Murray 


